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Department of Medicaid
~John R. Kasich, Governor ‘
Barbara R. Sears, Director.

TO: Emily Kaylor, Director of Regulatory Policy
Ohio Lieutenant Governor’s Office

THROUGH: Brianne Brown, Chief Legal Counselwstrg
Ohio Department of Medicaid :

FROM: Ogbe Aideyman, Chief
Bureau of Health Plan Policy

SUBJECT:  CSI Review — Patient-centered medical homes (PCMH): eligible providers

DATE: 07/17/2018

Thank you for your review of the Patient-Centered Medical Homes (PCMH) Eligible Providers rule 5160-1-71.
Based upon your recommendation for no additional changes to the rule, the Ohio Department of Medicaid will
proceed with the formal filing of this rule package with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.
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